
Hollis	Heritage	Commission	

Town	of	Hollis,	Hollis,	NH		03049				

	

	 	 	 	 	 Date:				13	February,	2018	

Members	Present:	Honi	Glover,	Wendy	Trimble,	Jan	Larmouth,	,	Karla	Vogel,		David	Sullivan,	Aurelia	

Perry	

Guests:		Agatha	Connelly	

Members	Absent:	Frank	Cadwell,	Michael	Bates,	Josey	MacMillan	

Meeting:	Called	to	order:		7:00pm.		Pledge	of	Allegiance.	

Minutes:	January,	2018																		

Approved	–	motion	by	Honi;	2nd	by	Jan.	

Business:			The	Hollis	Heritage	Commission	subcommittee	for	developing	signage	for	the	Gambrel	
Barn,	Ice	House,	and	Cooper	Shop	met	tonight	6pm	–	7pm,	and	have	been	finding	some	really	
wonderful	history	and	information.	

At	Woodmont	Orchard,	we	may	build	only	the	square	footage	that	was	originally	on	site.		The	Nichols-

Smith	Land	Trust	administers	the	easements	in	town;	they	want	to	be	sure	that	we’re	within	our	
bounds	to	re-build	the	Noah	Dow	Cooper	Shop	at	Woodmont,	so	that	they	don’t	get	in	trouble	with	
the	State	of	New	Hampshire.		Dave	is	working	on	this	final	step;	the	Selectmen	have	been	on	board	

with	the	project,	and	we	have	a	lot	of	support	and	interest	in	town.	

Saturday,	March	3rd	will	be	the	annual	Selectman’s	Volunteer	Breakfast,	9am	–	11am.	

Honi	reports	that	there	will	be	a	demolition	coming	up	on	a	fairly	new	(12-year-old)	building.	

Karla	has	put	a	notice	in	the	paper	about	the	upcoming	calendar	submissions,	and	will	have	the	town	
Webmaster	add	the	notice	to	our	website,	as	well.		She’ll	also	start	advertising	for	submissions	on	the	
Hollis-Brookline	Facebook	page.	

Wendy	reports	that	Honi	delivered	our	thank-you	notes	for	selling	2018	calendars.			

Agatha	Connelly	is	interested	in	joining	the	HHC,	and	will	start	the	process	to	become	an	Alternate	

Member.			

Meeting	adjourned	at	7:48pm.		Motion	by	Wendy,	2nd	by	Karla.	

	

Next	Meeting	to	be	held	on	Tuesday,		February	27.	

	

Respectfully	submitted	by	Aurelia	Perry.	


